Daily Announcements
Monday, February 4th
All 6th and 7th grade students are required to complete the music course selection survey by Friday, Feb. 15. A link was emailed to your parent/guardian on Thursday, Jan. 31. This will register you for next year's music class.
8th Grade Math Club will end at 3:15pm today.
Opera Club meets today (Monday) immediately after school in room 142. Be sure to come for the final details of our event.
Attention all theater tech crew members: We will be having a brief meeting after-school tomorrow (Tuesday) in the auditorium. You will be receiving a calendar for future meetings. Please plan on attending. Any questions, email Ms. Psitos.
Attention 6th Grade Skiers and Snowboarders. There will be an after-school meeting tomorrow (Tuesday) in GYM A/B at 2:45. Please make arrangements to stay after school that day to discuss details for the trip on Friday, February 15th. We are no longer accepting permission slips for the 6th grade trip to Big Boulder. The trip is sold out.
The Autism Awareness Student Committee will meet tomorrow (Tuesday) after school in room 104. Please make sure you turn your permission slip into Mrs. Sable before Tuesday.
Gold Team will meet Wednesday morning @ 7:15am in Gym A/B.
Bowling Club will be this Thursday!! Please meet outside of Ms. Harris's room- 238 after school with your $6! Oh, and don't forget money for the snack bar!
Come in out of the cold and bring some friends to the fourth Activities Night of the school year this Friday. Dodge ball, ping pong, basketball, board games, a dance, DJed by your own classmates and a photo booth will be available for you to enjoy. Tickets will be on sale for $5 Wednesday through Friday during lunch in the cafeteria and Friday night at the door. Activities Night begins at 7:00 and ends at 8:30. Hope you'll join us for some indoor fun and games.
The H-PRIDE incentive for this week is free admission into this week's Activities Night. If you would like to redeem this incentive, please write your full name on the back of your H-PRIDE card and place it in your grade level bin by the end of your lunch on Friday. The bins are located in the cafeteria.
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.
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